KCDO-TV

3001 S. Jamaica Court, Suite 210
Aurora, Colorado 80014
(303) 925-0303

September 18, 2020

To all Denver DMA MVPD's please be advised that Channel 3 TV Company, LLC, licensee of KCDO-TV,
Sterling, Colorado, within the Denver Designated Market Area (“DMA,” as determined and published by

Nielsen Media Research), hereby elects Must-Carry for the carriage cycle beginning January 1, 2021
through December 31, 2023.

KCDO-TV broadcasts on digital channel 23 with major channel 3 included in its PSIP. Pursuant to Section

76.57 of the FCC’s rules KCDO-TV elects carriage on its major channel, channel 3. Additionally, KCDO-TV
SD sub-channels are available for carriage.

Please use the carriage election contact information in the station’s online public file if you need to
reach someone with any questions.

Sincerely,
Greg Armstr%
President & General Manager

(303) 925-0303
garmstrong@ch3tv.com



